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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,


My delegation thanks the delegation of Marshall Islands for presenting the national report and the update report. 


The effects of the nuclear testing programme conducted by the United States of America from 1946 to 1958 continue to pose severe environmental and health problems in the Marshall Islands.


We recall resolution of Human Rights Council on the promotion of truth, justice, reparation and guarantees of non-recurrence and express our concern about the lack of information on a comprehensive strategy to address the issues of environmental damage and intergenerational health impacts, in particular on Marshallese women and girls. 
The Islamic Republic of Iran recommends to Marshall Islands to:

1. Develop a comprehensive engagement strategy on the effects of the nuclear testing programme conducted by the United States of America from 1946 to 1958, in order to address the continuing effects of the nuclear testing programme on the environment and on health and livelihood of the Marshallese people, in particular women and girls, and to replenish the nuclear trust fund,
2. Expand its national cancer prevention programme to address the effects of nuclear testing, which has had a disproportionate impact on women’s health, and ensure that the health sector is adequately funded
3.
Initiate effective efforts and legislations to combat domestic violence in particular violence against children 

4.
Take effective steps to combat corruption and trafficking in persons. 

I thank you.
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